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OC Dana Point Harbor will be managing repair work in the  

Dana Wharf parking lot on May 12 and 16, 2011.   
 

The May 12, 2011 work will be limited to saw cutting around the areas to be 
removed. The May 16, 2011 work will entail the actual removal and replace-

ment of asphalt pavement.  The maintenance repair is scheduled to be  
performed in phases so as to minimize disruptions to normal daily activity and 

lessen disturbance to traffic flow in the parking lot. 
 

Please see the exhibit below identifying the proposed project area. 
 

For additional information, please contact  
OC Dana Point Harbor Engineering Division, (949) 923-3786. 

 
 


